From: Heather Griffin

To: Exhibits JSCVR
Subject: Rent relief and prohibiting evictions
Date: Monday, March 16, 2020 6:39:24 PM

I’m writing because I’m a concerned Oregonian. I’m not sure how with our loss of income due to COVID 19 we’ll
be able to pay our rent. And if we can’t pay our rent, we might be evicted with our 6 month old baby. Please pass

legislation to help folks!

Regards,
Heather Griffin



